
From: Ruth, Amy C.
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Savoie, Tony A.; Joel Lowry
Subject: RE: PLU 295 Flowline Leak 2RP-1729 - Discussion
Date: Tuesday, December 09, 2014 2:14:28 PM

Hi Mike,
 
Good talking with you this afternoon.  Per our discussion, due to the high traffic area in the vicinity
 of the leak and the congestion of surface lines, we will continue the 4 foot excavation as far west
 from the release point as possible before interfering with Gavalin Rd traffic.  The surface staining to
 the north of the release point and also any surface staining to the east will be removed.  The
 excavation will be backfilled with clean soil.  The samples following the center of Gavalin Rd. show
 that the worst of the chloride is held to the upper few inches to a foot below ground surface and
 continue to decrease in the lower profile.  For this reason, and the Gavalin Rd traffic issue, the road
 samples will remain in-situ.  Please call me with any questions/concerns.
 
As always, I appreciate your help…

 

Amy C. Ruth
BOPCO, L.P.
EH&S Remediation Specialist
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM  88220
Office: (575)887-7329
Fax: (575)887-7473
Cell: (432)661-0571
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